
FROM THE DEPUTY PRINCIPAL
Camps are unique, enriching opportunities to develop learning, wisdom and service.

Our Mission ‘Growing and Nurturing Excellence in Learning, Wisdom and Service’ is cultivated
within a range of exciting learning experiences at Thomas Hassall. Camps are one of the most
exciting and highly anticipated events for our students. They provide a set of unique learning
opportunities for teachers and children to engage in that enrich their learning journey.

Last week on Year 5 camp the students grew their understanding of being ‘Passionate and
Purposeful’ learners.  They engaged with deeper understanding of indigenous approaches in
connection to land on the preserved grounds at Wedderburn Campsite. Many opportunities to be
resilient were provided. Teachers and students alike courageously persisted through various
challenges as they engaged in activities such as archery, BMX riding and fun team building tasks.

We are excited for Year 6 as they embark on their camp to Canberra this week. May they have
their own wonderful learning journey together and grow in their learning, wisdom and service as
they explore our beautiful country’s capital city.

 

Mrs Sandy Wheeler
Deputy Principal & Head of Junior School
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